September 4, 2014
Fred Arfman, P.E.



Isaacson & Arfman, P.A.
128 Monroe St NE
Albuquerque, NM 87108
Re:
McDonald’s 12th and Indian School
Request for Permanent C.O. –Accepted 
Engineer’s Stamp dated: 11-19-13, (H13D009)

Certification dated: 6-26-14


Dear Mr. Arfman,
Based upon the information provided in the submittal received 9-2-14, the above referenced Certification is acceptable for a release of Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986 or Rudy Rael at 924-3977.

Sincerely,

Curtis A. Cherne, P.E.
Principal Engineer, Hydrology

Planning Dept.

RR/CC
C:
e-mail 
